
   

 
February 20, 2009 
 

 
A joint meeting of the Kenosha Unified School District Personnel/Policy and 

Planning/Facilities/Equipment School Board Standing Committees has 

been scheduled for Wednesday, March 4, 2009 at 6:30 P.M. in the 

Educational Support Center Board Meeting Room located at 3600-52nd 

Street.  The purpose of this joint meeting is for discussion/action regarding 

the following item: 

• Contractor Selection Policies 
 

 
      Dr. Joseph T. Mangi 
      Superintendent of Schools 

c:smn 03-04-09 


	      Superintendent of Schools

